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Star learners 
Our teachers are always 
looking out for outstanding 
behaviour, work, effort, and 
kindness. Congratulations this 
week go to- 
Ruby in Mrs Boyce’s 
Ivy in Miss Village’s 
Anais in Mrs Turner’s  
Raees in Mrs W/H 
Lewis in Mr Roberts 
Tay in Mrs Wooding/Mrs 
Maunand ‘s 
Theo in Mrs Jones’ 
Riley in Mrs Dale/Stevens’ 
Rayan in Miss Saveker’s 

Darcy in Mr Hudson’s 

 Your teachers or peers have 
chosen you as Star of the 
week, you should be proud of 
yourself. 

Prioritising our wellbeing. 
We will be taking some time-off from the demands of the curriculum on Friday the 
9th of February and concentrating on our mental health and wellbeing for the day. 
Taking the time to talk. It is also the same day as the school council’s non-uniform 
day so it should be easy to wear something comfortable to relax in. 

 

 

We seem to have quite a few 
children suffering from a 
sickness bug at the moment. 
Just a reminder that we follow 
the advice from NHS England- 
Children with diarrhoea or 
vomiting should stay away from 
school until they have not been 
sick or had diarrhoea for at 
least 2 days (48 hours). 

 

E- safety- click for more  

         

 

Key Dates 
Safer Internet Day-06/02/24 
Friends’disco-07/02/24 
Non-uniform day-09/02/24 
Fundraiser for playground equipment 
Wellbeing day-09/02/24 
Break for half-term 09/02/24 
Return to school – 19/02/24 
Break for Easter-22/03/24 
Return to school -09/04/24     
 
 

School council 
We are in need of a complete refresh of our 
play equipment for both KS1 and KS2 
playgrounds. The school council have decided 
it would be a good idea to have a non-
uniform day, where everyone brings in one 
pound to provide some funding to replace / 
renew the equipment the children play with 
at breaks. This will take place on the last day 
of this half-term, 09/02/24. 
 

Friends’ disco 
Wednesday the 7th of February 
the Friends will be welcoming 
children from all year groups to 
the school disco. It will start at 
6pm and finish at 7:30 and 
tickets are available to buy on 
ParentPay. Reception children 
will be picked up from their 
class at the end of the event. 
 

Congratulations 
Mrs Jones in Y3/4  is expecting 
her second child this summer 
and will hopefully be staying 
with us until June before 
commencing her maternity 
leave. We would all like to 
wish her and her husband all 
the best with the forthcoming 
event and the new addition to 
their family. 
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